

St Andrew's C of E Infant School Newsletter





14th March 2025

Learning, Caring and Growing Together in Faith

Message from Miss Glassbrook:

We have had a wonderful week in school. The sun has been shining and we have been playing lots of fun games with each other on the field at break and lunch times. We have also enjoyed making use of our prayer spaces outside, thinking about Picture News questions and discussing them.

On Monday we all took part in a Mindfulness Festival, where we enjoyed learning different exercises to help us stretch and relax. On Wednesday it was our Spring Disco. We all wore our party clothes and showed off our amazing dance moves. Thank you so much to the PTFA who helped to organise this event.

I have enjoyed spending time in classrooms this week. The children have shared amazing writing with me linked to some brilliant stories they have been reading. They have been solving challenging maths problems and persevering.

Thank you to all parents and carers who attended the meetings this week. It was great to share with you all the amazing things your children have been doing and the progress they are making.

This half term our focus value is forgiveness and we have been learning stories from the Bible that teach us how God always forgives. Trusting in God helps us to show forgiveness to others in our lives too.

'Just as the Lord has forgiven you, so you must also forgive others.'

Colossians 3:13

Forgiveness is our current school value

Ladybirds: Arron Honeybees: Joshua Butterflies: Lilly Owls: William

Kingfishers: Emily Dragonflies: Evie Shining Star awards this week go to:

Ladybirds: Seth Honeybees: Harlee Butterflies: Bella

Owls: Woody Kingfishers: Olly Dragonflies: Samuel Weekly Attendance Scores

Ladybirds: 92% Honeybees: 97%

Owls: 97%

Butterflies: 99% Kingfishers: 98%

Dragonflies: 92%

Best Class of the week is:

Butterflies

Dates for the diary

There are lots of exciting things to look forward to!

Friday 21st March - Non-uniform day. Please bring donations for Easter Bingo.

Monday 24th March - Mother's Day Afternoon Tea. Bookings are available on School Spider.

Monday 31st March - Easter Bingo evening. Booking and payment is available on School Spider.

Thursday 3rd April - Easter service at 9:00am in Church. YI parents invited.



BOB's Book of Brilliance

Dragonflies

Brooklyn for amazing writing all about Jack and the Baked Beanstalk Alfie for super independent maths work Maisy for independent writing

Kingfishers

Liam for super acting and reading, learning all about Ramadan Olly, Elijah, Harlan, Lincoln, Scarlett, Lexie, Veronika, Henry, Alicia and Oakley for amazing art work.

Butterflies

Charlotte for sounding out words using her phonics knowledge Joshua for super writing using finger spaces Felix and William for wonderful writing about a troll

Owls

William, Amelia, Penny, Sophie and Reign for brilliant Maths Carter for amazing reading

Ladybirds

Carter, Connie and Morgan for super writing about Supertato

Honeybees

Harry, Nico, Kian, Dekota, Noah, Kohen, Ivy, Chester and Grayson for super writing about Supertato

Well done everyone!





Tel: 01772 423339

Email: bursar@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk



